9 May 2024

NEC elections now closed

The ballot to elect members to our national executive committee closed at noon
today.

Our ballot to elect members of our national executive committee is now closed.

PCS would like to thank all members who took part in the ballot. By casting your
vote you have made a choice on the people who you want to represent you on
the NEC and who will make the day-to-day decisions on how the union is run.

The results of the elections will be published in full on Friday 10 May at noon.
These will include the members elected to the positions of president, deputy
president and vice-presidents as well as ordinary member seats.

Not yet a member? Join online today.



https://mypcs.pcs.org.uk/onlinejoiningform

